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Membership Meeting Location and CTV Sponsor

Bold italic type denotes CTV events * Denotes required attendance and participation for 100%er Award eligibility
tMembers attending these Events receive 100%'er credit in lieu of Cowtown Events
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CaLeNDarthe
Space contraints mean it is not always possible to show everything 
on this calendar. Please check the website in addition!!!
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---------------------
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---------------------
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7:00pm
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NATIONAL CORVETTE MUSEUM

Don Brown: Ambassador

dbrown1157@aol.com
u

NCCC EVENTS

Doug McMahan: Chairperson
macsvettes@gmail.com 

Donald Hickman: Co-Chairperson
 donaldlhickman@sbcglobal.net

u
NEWSLETTER

Paul Jackson: Chairperson

CTV_Newsletter@yahoogroups.com

u
NEWSLETTER DISTRIBUTION

Cydnie Geyer: Chairperson

Robert Geyer: Co-Chairperson

geyerdrill@aol.com

u
PARLIAMENTARIAN

Barb Greenfeder: Chairperson

barbsc6@sbcglobal.net

u
SOCIALS

Jo Anne Smith: Chairperson

josmith619@att.net

Gwynne Hanna: Co-Chairperson

u 
SOCIAL MEDIA

Doug McMahan: Chairperson
macsvettes@gmail.com 

u
TEXAS MOTOR SPEEDWAY

Scott Wheeler: Chairperson

wheelfs@gmail.com

u
TIMING

Becky Clark: Chairperson

dcbc5356@charter.net

AUDIT

Kim West: Chairperson

kdcwest@sbcglobal.net

u
CAR SHOW

Bill Buehler: Chairperson

buehler8721@gmail.com

u
CHARITIES

Jane Buehler: Chairperson

buehler8721@gmail.com

Corey Armes: Co-Chairperson

u
CTV CRUISER

William Nolan: Chairperson

wmmnolan@msn.com

u
CTV HISTORIAN

Mary Pittman: Chairperson

marypittman@hotmail.com

u
EQUIPMENT

Robert Geyer: Chairperson

 geyerdrill@aol.com

u
LOGO MERCHANDISE

Karen Watson: Chairperson

rickandkaren@mindspring.com

u
MEMBERSHIP/WELCOME

Gwynne Hanna: Chairperson

vettelady67@sbcglobal.net

u 

MID-AMERICA

James West: Chairperson

jnk69vette@sbcglobal.net

Committee Chairs 2016 Committee Chairs 2016
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VIce PresIdenT's rePorT

 

December Events – 

End of year awards at the December meeting – As we did last year, 
we will be presenting some of the awards and recognitions for the 
year at the December Membership Meeting on December 2.  The 
100%er awards will be given at that time as well as recognition for 
the Officers and Committee Chairs.  

Cowtown Goes Country Christmas Party - Our last event for 
the year will be the annual Christmas Party.  The date is Saturday, 
December 3 in the Lone Star Room at the Stockyards Station.  
The doors and the bar will open at 6 PM, and dinner will be served 
at 6:30.  The price of $35 per person includes a holiday buffet, 
entertainment and a few surprises.  As in the past, we will bring 
toys for the Toys for Tots program and will invite some members 
of the Marine Corps to be our guests for dinner and to accept the 
toys.  The toys should be brought unwrapped.  Several have asked 
me a price range on the toys.  That is strictly up to you.  Reserva-
tions and payment deadlines have passed, but if you have paid and 
haven’t received your parking pass, contact me soon.  I will have 
extra passes at the December meeting.

Personal Note:  It has been my privilege to serve as your VP these 
past 2 years.  I want to thank all of you who helped with planning 
and executing our social events.  I had fun at all of them and I hope 
you did too.  Our VP for next year is Becky Clark.  I know she will 
do a great job.  She has expressed to me that she would like to have 
a small group as a Social Committee to help with ideas and planning 
of the events.  If you like to plan parties, this could be your thing.  
Please contact me or Becky and let’s make 2017 a great year.  

Our custom is to have no 100%er events in January, but I know 
Becky is already thinking ahead to February for some fun times. 
Listen at the December meeting for an announcement about a Super 
Bowl Party on February 5, 2017.

Questions? Contact me at josmith619@att.net

Jo Anne Smith
Vice President
josmith619@att.net

Words from our PresIdenT

mailto:josmith619%40att.net?subject=
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First, I’d like to thank you for elect-
ing me as your 2017 Webmaster.  It 
is an enjoyable part of the club al-
though it keeps me busy since we 
are a very active club.  2017 will be 
my 14th year as webmaster for Cow-

town and I would invite someone to consider tak-
ing over the job.  If you have an interest, please 
contact me to learn more.

This month was much slower on website activity, 
only five new event pages and hundreds of photos 
submitted to represent coverage of NCCC Auto-
cross events in Kyle, TX, Volunteering at the Tar-
rant Area Food Bank, Veteran’s Day Parade in Ft 
Worth and Cowtown Goes Bowling 100%er event.  
I would like to recognize Raley & Jo Anne Smith, 
William Nolan, Mary Pittman, Jason Blocker, 
Cliff Holden and Doc Lambert who provided 
photos and videos; to go along with photos I typi-
cally snap.  

Don’t forget to keep your cameras handy, regard-
less what type of event – you never know when 
you might capture a once in a lifetime shot.  We 
can always use more and different types of pho-
tos; a different eye behind the camera makes an 
event page content so much better.  For any photo 
provided, I resize them for use on the web, the 
Low-Down and the slideshows at our member-
ship meetings.  Recognition is also provided to the 
photographer on each photo, prior to them being 
used.

Website Redesign: This month, you will start see-
ing the 2017 webpages appear; starting with the 
calendar pages.  Pages like the officers and some 
of the committee chairs will follow around January 
1st.  As far as the website redesign, it won’t start 
happening yet.  I haven’t had time between work 
and other activities to get much done with it.  I 
would still welcome input, likes/dislikes, samples 
of websites that you like, etc. to help make YOUR 
NEXT WEBSITE better than ever.  My goal is to 
have something finalized and the rework of the 
web starting in February, if not sooner.

Candidates: I personally thank all the candidates 
that did accept the nomination to run for an of-
fice.  In my opinion, I think that we should have 
a minimum of two candidates on the ballot for 
every position.  Choice and competition is good – 
just think what the recent national elections would 
been like if we hadn’t had a choice.  More than 
one candidate doesn’t mean the incumbent isn’t 
doing a good job, it simply means that someone 
thought another person was a good choice.  

The candidates for the upcoming Officer Elections 
are listed on your website along with their Bio, if 
one was provided. I would invite you to read thru 
those so you can become familiar with their cre-
dentials to assist in making your choice.  Your club 
officers make the decisions that keep this club 
strong and solid, so we do need good qualified 
people in these positions.  Also, speaking from ex-
perience, getting involved in the club does benefit 
by helping you to enjoy the club even more. 
 
Social Media: The webmaster also heads up the 
Social Media committee; one that you can get in-
volved in.  I know lots of you have Facebook ac-
counts and post all the time.  When you post a 
club or NCCC event, don’t forget to tag Cowtown 
Vettes with the post or photo.  

Please don’t hesitate to shout if you have sugges-
tions, questions or comments about your Club’s 
website, Facebook account or eMail distribution 
lists. Likewise if you find any pages that have is-
sues or if there is something you would like to see 
or things you dislike; after all this is YOUR web-
site and I am only the caretaker of the website.   

Doug McMahan
Webmaster
macsvettes@gmail.com

WebmasTer

100 Percenters
The following people are still in the running for the 100%er award. If you are NOT on the list and believe you 
SHOULD BE, please contact our lovely Membership Lady, Gwynne asap!

George & Michelle Aggas William Nolan & Mary Pittman
Bill & Jane Buehler Carol Savage
Jim & Donna Forsythe Jo Anne & Raley Smith
Robert & Cydnie Geyer Norman & Ann Walker
David & Pat Gill Don & Nancy Wells
Gary & Gwynne Hanna James & Kim West
Doug & Glenda McMahan

  

Gwynne Hanna
Membership / Welcome Chairperson
vettelady67@sbcglobal.net

12/05 - Bob & Cindy Morrison
12/11 - Red & Barb Greenfeder
12/12 - David & Pat Gill
12/18 - Beverly & Cliff Holden
11/18 - Tom & Grace Shelhimer
11/25 - Royce & Linda Lummus
11/27 - Steve & Deborah Myers

12/02 - Randy Romac
12/03 - Kerry Mcgovern
12/03 - Raley Smith
12/06 - Pat Gill
12/07 - Fred Rosett
12/09 - Cliff Holden
12/10 - Tom Mchenry
12/10 - Margaret Proctor
12/11 - Brad Schneider
12/12 - Bill Buehler
12/23 - Ricky Young
12/31 - Debbie Lindsey

Daniel & Daina Eckles – 1969 Le Mans Blue Convertible
Dan Nord – 1975 Coupe – 1979 Black Coupe

New Members
Larry & Debbie Collier – 2013 Sonic Blue Coupe
Keith & Carol Hunten – 2016 Torch Red Z06
Bobby & Debbie Murphy – 2002 Cilver Coupe

2nd Time Visitors

Brian Harnisch & Darlene Soltani – 1974 Yellow Coupe, 1978 
White 25Th Anniversary, 1984 Gray Coupe, 1995 White Convert-
ible
Stan & Glynda Rhone – 2004 Red Coupe

1st Time Visitors

membershIP

mailto:macsvettes%40gmail.com?subject=
mailto:vettelady67%40sbcglobal.net?subject=
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The 2016 Cowtown Cruiser program has officially 
come to an end for the year.  All of the cruiser awards 
will be presented at the “Cowtown Goes Country 
Awards & Christmas Party” on Saturday, Decem-
ber 3, 2016.  

Voting for the favorite photo from the “What I Saw 
Along the Way” photo contest was done at the No-
vember club meeting.  We had 23 great photos sub-
mitted for the contest.  The awards for first, second 
and third place photos will also be presented at the 
Christmas party.

Thanks to those who participated in either or both 
of these programs.  Thanks so much for sharing 
with us where your Corvette took you this year and 
the beautiful and interesting sights you saw along 
the way.

The 2017 Cowtown Cruiser Program will kick 
off the first part of January.  The cruiser logo and 
log sheets will be available then.  Once again if you 
have a suggestion for how to update or improve this 
program please make the cruiser chairperson aware 
of your ideas as soon as possible.

There seems to be a “core” group of participants 
in this program with others that come and go.  We 
would love to encourage more of our membership to 
become involved.  Does it take a little time??  

Yes, but the pay back is getting off the interstate, 
traveling down a back road, maybe learning a little 
history about where you are or just seeing some 
beautiful scenery.  Sometimes when you can share 
it with friends that just make it all the more fun.  

If you have questions about how the program oper-
ates or what is involved please feel free to ask.  Also, 
the plan is to schedule a Cruiser 101 sometime after 
the first of the year for anyone interested.

Thanks once again for your participation and for 
making 2016 a great year for cruising!!

Happy Cruising!!!

article and podium scripts by Mary Pittman 
secretary and general factotum to…

William Nolan
Cruiser Chairperson
wmmnolan@msn.com

coWToWn cruIser

Put these charity opportunities on your calendar for the rest of 2016:

- Saturday, December 3rd, Bring toys to the CTV Christmas party for Toys for Tots

- Wednesday, December 14th, 2:00,  Cook Children's Christmas Party

Further details at the December meeting.

Jane Buehler
Charities Chairperson
buehler8721@gmail.com

charITIes

mailto:wmmnolan%40msn.com?subject=
mailto:buehler8721%40gmail.com?subject=
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nccc auTocross In Kyle - 10/29/16

sTaTe faIr of Texas - 10/20/16 nccc auTocross In oKlahoma - 10/22/16
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VeTerans day Parade - forT WorTh - 11/11/16Texas sh 130

They say that a picture is worth a thousand words, and in this case the first photo I attached to this article should 
be worth at least the 400+ words I penned. A well-built and maintained roadway, a virtual absence of traffic (of all 
kinds), the highest speed limit in North America… and a Corvette with a full tank of gas.

I clearly remember when the road was being built, 
news reports speculating on the mayhem that 
would result from the opening of a high-speed 
by-pass option for the San Antonio to Austin sec-
tion of I-35 that had become a virtual nightmare 
for drivers. As is usually the case, those pundits 
had it all wrong. It’s a great road. Its been used 
for timed speed trials exceeding 220 mph and 
the toll cameras were designed and tested to tag 
cars at 180 or more. It’s a road built for speed. So, 
back in October 2012, SH 130 was added to my 
bucket list.  

After several years of saying “one of these days…” 
this last week of October brought my wife and me to SH 130. It was great fun (see photo 2). Yeah, I know, it’s inter-
state driving and not the fun twisty back roads that are usually favored by our members, but this was high speed 
driving over distance that is not usually available to us (not counting the Open Road Race event), at least legally, 
anyway. And, with the light traffic and great sight lines, it was speed with an added margin of safety built in.

I chuckled as we zoomed southbound and I saw (very briefly) a sign warning of a bump ahead – at a fraction of a 
second before I hit it. The warning was to reduce your speed to 75 mph. A number of states out there do not even 
allow you to drive over 65 on smooth roads while we can safely hit bumps at 75mph.

Of course, the round-trip tolls (and I’m not even going to get into my opinion on the concept of toll roads) were a 
bit distasteful, and at speed seemed to come rather too frequently, but what fun.

And, for the sake of full disclosure, the northern portion of the highway is listed with an 80 mph limit while the 
balance (approximately 41 miles) is 85 mph. Or, as someone I talked to a while ago, joked that they were suggested 
speed limits anyway, but I guess that phraseology was too large to fit on the standard speed limit signs.

So, for those who haven’t ventured down there, 
it’s worth your consideration. And, as an addition-
al enticement, the City of Lockhart is easily acces-
sible from SH 130 and is known for some of the 
top rated BBQ in the state.

Richard Downing
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nccc eVenTs

As Donald Hickman 
takes the NCCC Events 
Chairperson position 
in January, I’d invite 
you to jump in and 
get involved in these 

events.  They are a lot of fun to plan and host 
and you could shadow us this year and become 
Donald’s Co-Chair the following year.  

2017 NCCC Event Dates:

• Sat. March 4 or 11, 2017 – SWR Awards Ban-
quet – tentative dates & Cowtown is HOST-
ING THIS EVENT

• Sat. March 18, 2017 – Practice Autocross 

• Sat. & Sun. April 29-30, 2017 – 21st Annu-
al Super Speedway Weekend at Texas Motor 
Speedway

• Sat. June 3, 2017 – Corvette Scramble at Fat 
Daddy’s in Mansfield

• Sat. & Sun. September 23-24, 2017 – Auto-
cross Scramble in Mineral Wells, TX

• Other 2017 NCCC SWR Event dates can be 
found on the SWR Schedule

I would again like to sincerely thank everyone 
that has stepped up and chaired any part of, or 
worked the NCCC events this year; I would invite 
you to continue your support Donald next year.

If you have questions around NCCC, our events, 
competing in events, please don’t hesitate to con-
tact myself, Donald or your NCCC Governor – 
Glenda. 

Doug McMahan & Donald Hickman
NCCC Event Coordinator & Co-Cordinator
macsvettes@gmail.com

coWToWn Goes boWlInG - 11/13/16

mailto:macsvettes%40gmail.com?subject=


SW Region Clubs

BRAZOS RIVER CORVETTE CLUB (BRCC)
Granbury, TX • SW-540

u

CEN-TEX CORVETTE CLUB (CTCC)
Waco, TX • SW-200

u

CORVETTE CLUB OF OKLAHOMA CITY (CCOC)
Oklahoma City, OK • SW-468

u

CORVETTE CLUB OF TEXAS (CCT)
Dallas, TX • SW-074

u

CORVETTE OWNERS ASSOCIATION  
OF SOUTH TEXAS (COAST)
San Antonio, TX • SW-143

u

COWTOWN VETTES (CTV)
Fort Worth, TX • SW-055

u

EAST TEXAS CORVETTE CLUB (ETCC)
Lufkin, TX • SW-577

u

LONGHORN CORVETTE CLUB (LCC)
Austin, TX • SW-207

u

MID-COAST CORVETTE CLUB (MCCC)
Lake Jackson, TX • SW-170

u

OKLAHOMA CITY CORVETTE CLUB (OCCC)
Oklahoma City, OK • SW-131

u

SAN JACINTO CORVETTE CLUB (SJCC)
Houston, TX • SW-063

u

SUN CITIES CORVETTE CLUB (SCCC)
Albuquerque, NM • SW-085

u

TEXAS COMPETITION  
CORVETTE CLUB (TCCC) 
McGregor, TX • SW-569

u

TEXAS CORVETTE  
MOTORSPORTS CLUB (TCMC)

Houston, TX • SW-568
u

TEJAS VETTES (TV)
Plano, TX • SW-163

u

TEXAS OUTLAWS CORVETTE CLUB (TOCC)
Graham, TX • SW-198

u

TIN HALL TOYS (THT)
Santa Fe, TX • SW-392

u

TULSA VETTE SET (TVS)
Tulsa, OK • SW-248
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Complete schedule and flyers for these events can be found at 

http://www.ncccswregion.org/schedule.html

Renewals are done and Cowtown 
renewed a large percentage of our 
membership. If you didn’t make the 
cutoff, you can still renew, there is a 
$10 late fee attached now; but you can 
continue with Cowtown.

I just returned from the National Council of Cor-
vette Clubs, (NCCC) quarterly governor meeting 
in St. Louis, Mo. Summer was still in Missouri, so 
Texas is not alone. Cool weather is in the forecast 
so maybe we will have a couple of days of Fall 
before Winter.

There was a lot of info coming out at the meeting. 
The 2017-2018 Competition Rule book past. All by 
– laws passed except the one that a club maybe rep-
resented only once on the E-Board. Kathy Brisboes 
is now our parliamentarian with several unopposed 
officers taking their second term.

The NCCC Nat’l Scholarship program as moved to 
all online application. It will available in Jan. for 
members to apply. This means you, your kids, or 
grandkids. The deadline is May 1, 2017.

NCCC’s Charity program drew the winning ticket 
for the Corvette/ or cash giveaway. The winner 
was a member of Cornhuskers Corvette Club and 
she will take the $40,000 cash. This allowed NCCC 
to give $14,000 more to St. Jude’s Hospital as our 
donation this year.   Our total donation was some-
where around $20,000. The same kind of raffle will 
be held for 2017. Winner will receive a certificate 
valued at $56,600 towards a new corvette or a cash 
offer of $40,000. The tickets are $50. And only 2000 
will be sold. The winner will be drawn on Friday 
8/25/17 at convention in Bowling Green, KY. You 
will be able to purchase EARLY BIRD tickets ($10) 
for two drawings of $250. That will be drawn at 
the National Governors meeting on Feb. 25, 2017 
and May 6, 2017.

Spring Mountain Motorsports Ranch had another 
Hot Laps auction and George and Michelle Ag-
gas won this one. There is one more to be held 
online the first part of 2017. Proceeds benefit the 
Future Corvette Owners (FCOA) and the Scholar-
ship Grants Program.

You should be getting your 2017 Eckler’s calendar 
before the first of the year, so be watching for it.

Convention 2017 will be loaded with plenty of 
things to do. Registration will open January 2, 2017. 
That is a month earlier than in the past. You will 
need to call the hotel yourself and make your res-
ervations and you will need your NCCC number so 
you can get the convention rate. I will talk about 
this more at the meeting. There will be a tours daily 
along with the Corvette Plant tours; those must be 
booked thru the National Corvette Museum. There 
will be a fee of $10 for this tour.

I will be presenting our competition awards at the 
annual Christmas party and will highlight those 
people next month. It has been a great and fun 
year for all of Cowtown. Looking forward to 2017, 
the fun and the new friends we can make.

Save the Wave!

Glenda McMahan
2015NCCC Governor 
glenda-gm@att.net

nccc GoVernor2017 comPeTITIon schedule

DATE LOCATION EVENT CLUB

02/01 Your Club Nat'l Club Website Contest - Contest Opens Nat'l

02/25-26
St Louis, 

MO
NATIONAL MEETINGS Nat'l

03/01 Your Club Nat'l Newsletter Contest - deadline for email to participate Nat'l

03/? TBD

SWR Awards Banquet, hosted by Cowtown Vettes

ALL

Banquet Registration Deadline: TBD (postmarked)

Location: TBD

Room Cost: $TBD + tax

Deadline TBD  (block will be released)

03/? TBD 1st SWR GOVERNOR'S MEETING - 9:00 AM at TBD ALL

03/15 Your Club Nat'l Newsletter Contest - 1st Issue is Due Nat'l

05/05-06
St Louis, 

MO
NATIONAL MEETINGS Nat'l

04/01-02 TBD 14 Low-Speed Autocrosses
CTCC

MCCC

04/29-30 Ft Worth, TX

Texas Motor Speedway - 21st Annual Super Speedway Weekend CTV

7 Low-Speed Autocross Events ◊ (BRCC)

5 Low-Speed Autocross Events ◊

Laps on the Oval Sunday Morning

04/29
Ft Worth, 

TX
2nd SWR GOVERNOR'S MEETING - 7 PM @ Hampton Inn SWR

05/12

Hallett, OK

Hallett Motor Racing Circuit - Oklahoma Thunder THT

05/13-14 Driving School / Track Day (non-sanctioned) Friday the 8th TOCC

7 High-Speed Events ◊

7? High-Speed Events ◊

05/27-28

OKC, OK
Sheriff's Facility - 48th Annual Southern States Corvette Festi-
val

OCCCNoble, OK 7 Low-Speed Autocross Events ◊

Thunder Valley in Noble

3 Drag Events - MT, Record & ET ◊

06/01 Your Club
Nat'l Newsletter Contest - Final Issue is DUE

Nat'l
Nat'l Website Contest - Entry Deadline

06/03
Mansfield, 

TX

Fat Daddy's Bar & Grill CTV

Spring Scramble, Car Show, Funkhana & 2 Rallyes ◊
(BRCC / 

CCT)

06/24-25 OKC, OK

Sheriff's Facility TVS

7 Low-Speed Autocross Events ◊ SCCC

7 Low-Speed Autocross Events ◊

7/?-8/? Your Club Nat'l Club Website Contest - Judging takes place Nat'l

08/12-13 Cresson, TX
Motorsports Ranch - 1.3 Mile Lower Track CTCC

14 Low-Speed Autocrosses TCCC

http://www.ncccswregion.org/schedule.html
http://www.ncccswregion.org/
mailto:glenda-gm%40att.net?subject=
http://www.corvettesnccc.org/WebSite2016.html
http://www.corvettesnccc.org/nationalmeetings.htm
http://www.corvettesnccc.org/Newsletter2016.html
http://www.marriott.com/hotels/travel/dfwmc?groupCode=CV3CV3a&app=resvlink&fromDate=3/12/11&toDate=3/13/11
http://www.ncccswregion.org/2015/2015_NCCC_Newletter_contest_rules.pdf
http://www.corvettesnccc.org/nationalmeetings.htm
https://www.google.com/maps/place/Texas+Motor+Speedway/@33.037236,-97.282172,846m/data=!3m2!1e3!4b1!4m2!3m1!1s0x864ddabbc1e349b3:0x3fd17b30181b5f92
http://cowtownvettes.org/Events/2012/091512_TMS.html
http://cowtownvettes.org/Events/2012/091512_TMS.html
https://www.google.com/maps/place/Hallett+Motor+Racing+Circuit/@36.219384,-96.591239,814m/data=!3m2!1e3!4b1!4m2!3m1!1s0x87b13a8f105cda33:0x13dcddc32dea410d
http://www.hallettracing.net/
https://www.google.com/maps/place/Oklahoma+City,+OK/@35.5112553,-97.4025388,1643m/data=!3m1!1e3!4m2!3m1!1s0x87ad8a547ef8d281:0x33a21274d14f3a9d
http://www.oklahomacounty.org/sheriff/fieldservices/training.asp
http://www.oklahomacounty.org/sheriff/fieldservices/training.asp
https://www.google.com/maps/place/Thunder+Valley+Raceway+Park/@35.091242,-97.371832,826m/data=!3m2!1e3!4b1!4m2!3m1!1s0x87b25c10caf56bc9:0xc721f4740ad4fa07
http://www.okthunder.com/
http://www.corvettesnccc.org/Newsletter2016.html
http://www.corvettesnccc.org/WebSite2016.html
https://www.google.com/maps/place/Fat+Daddy's+Sports+&+Spirits/@32.5911467,-97.1547604,15z/data=!4m2!3m1!1s0x0000000000000000:0xb184bd1bbed85c01
https://www.google.com/maps/place/Fat+Daddy's+Sports+&+Spirits/@32.5911467,-97.1547604,15z/data=!4m2!3m1!1s0x0000000000000000:0xb184bd1bbed85c01
http://fatdaddyslive.com/
http://www.oklahomacounty.org/sheriff/fieldservices/training.asp
https://www.google.com/maps/place/Motorsport+Ranch/@32.525219,-97.616085,851m/data=!3m2!1e3!4b1!4m2!3m1!1s0x864e1828fa2ead47:0x74e03e16faefd177
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CTV Logo  
Merchandise

Hello everyone. Welcome to the Logo Merchandise store. 
There are lots of great things for sale with the Cowtown logo 
on them. Here’s just a sampling of some of the things we have 
for sale:
Caps. .............................................................................$ 7.50
Visors ............................................................................$ 7.50
Sweatshirts....................................................................$20.00  
 (2XL and up slightly higher)

Long Sleeve T-shirts .....................................................$15.00 
 (2XL and up slightly higher)

Short Sleeve T-shirts ....................................................$13.00
Men’s & Women’s Long Sleeve Denim Shirts ............$25.00
Polo shirts. All different styles .....................................$25.00

(Please note that on all shirt orders,  
2XL and up sizes are slightly higher)

If you want your name added to your shirt,  
it’s only $3 more!

Or if you want a Cowtown logo or a certain year  
Corvette on one of your own shirts it’s only $5!

Name tags ...................................................................$ 12.00
We also have stickers, patches, koozies, and tumblers (only 
two of these left!)

So stop by the Logo table before and after the meeting to place 
your order. You’ll get your order by the next meeting.
Thanks! Karen Watson 

Logo Merchandise Chairperson
rickandkaren@mindspring.com
817-232-3871

 James West
Mid America Chairperson
jnk69vette@sbcglobal.net • 817-249-2855

“ I can get you Corvette parts 
from a major Corvette parts 
supplier for 10% off and  
free shipping.”

WHO DOES WHAT

BILL BUEHLER • 817-45PLANS
PROFESSIONAL DESIGN

www.45plans.com
Residential & Commercial: Design, Planning –  

Stock, Custom & Remodel

u HOME DESIGN AND PLANNING u

Current club members enjoy a FREE 
“Who Does What” 

listing.  Listings renew each December.  
Contact the Editor for more info. 

DOUG McMAHAN • 817-473-3837
MAC’S DIGITAL ART & PHOTOGRAPHY

www.macs.douglasmcmahan.com
General Photography, Custom Collages,  

Digital Artwork, Posters, etc.

u DIGITAL ART & PHOTOGRAPHY u

DON WELLS • 817-706-9660
   BRUCE LOWRIE CHEVROLET

donwells@brucelowrie.com
Internet Manager

u AUTOMOTIVE SALES u

CRAIG MURPHY • 817-228-6595
CRAIG’S KARAOKE & DJ CONNECTION

cramrp@sbcglobal.net
DJ for All Your Party Entertainment Needs

u ENTERTAINMENT u

coWToWn corVeTTes marKeTPlace

1/
20

17

coWToWn corVeTTes cars and ParTs

JOE ROSALES • 817-399-8584
jmr353@yahoo.com

Music For ALL Occassions



Future Corvette Owners  
Association (FCOA)

Do you have a son, daughter, grandson, granddaughter, niece, nephew, or 
are a guardian to a child under the age of 16 years. If so, don’t forget to 
enroll him/her in the Future Corvette Owners Association (FCOA), 
NCCC’s youth organization.   

Website: http://www.corvettesnccc.org/fcoa1.html

all correspondence should be sent to:
COWTOWN VETTES
P.O. Box 1974
Fort Worth, Texas 76101

The Cowtown Low-Down is published monthly for the members of Cowtown Vettes, and printed by LaserCopy Digital Production, Grand Prairie, Texas.
All rights are reserved. All unauthorized reproduction of artwork, photos or articles, in whole or any part thereof, is prohibited. All unauthorized use violates state and federal laws.

DO YOU HAVE A NEW ADDRESS, PHONE NUMBER OR EMAIL ADDRESS? HAVE YOU SOLD YOUR CORVETTE OR BOUGHT A NEW ONE?
If so, let Membership know so we can update your address on the various email lists. You can send any updates to Membership at: ctv-membership@yahoogroups.com.

www. cowtownvettes.org

http://www.corvettesnccc.org/fcoa1.html
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